
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                        
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                      
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                   

                                                                            

Any questions?  
Please contact Mr. Christopher Hauer at the Consulate General office  
(313-567-0120 ext. 226, or christopher.hauer@dt.mofa.go.jp) 

The Consulate General of Japan in Detroit  

 

 2021 Michigan Japanese  

Language Speech Contest 

ミシガン日本語弁論大会 

The Consulate General of Japan in Detroit is pleased to announce that 
applications are now being accepted for the 2021 Michigan Japanese Language 
Speech Contest.  
The competition, now in its 26th consecutive year, was established to encourage 
students to experience the power of foreign language communication, increase the 
desire for Japanese language students to improve their skills and understanding, 
and strengthen the bond of friendship between the United States and Japan 
through their efforts.  
We welcome your participation! 
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